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A Message from the Chair

The leading purpose of the International Chiropractic
Regulatory Society (ICRS) is to promote the protection of the
public interest as central and paramount to all chiropractic
activities and outcomes.

Chiropractic regulatory boards, accreditation councils,
$0O0 7AUT A -edycgigngl institutions, testing organizations, professional
associations and providers of continuing professional

development programs have an important role in public protection and ensuring that
chiropractors are competent and have the skills and attributes to practice.

The ICRS is dedicated to facilitating international cooperation and collaboration
among all of our stakeholders. We are at our best when we work together in a
cooperative and respectful manner and | encourage you and your organisation
to join us in promoting the public good.
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Thoughts from the Executive Dire
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What is the public good? Do countries each define it differently?
Who decides what is in the public interest? Which principles are
constant, and in what ways is it fluid? How can history help us
predict the future of our sacred responsibilities?

Surprisingly, the law and its applications are not cast in black and
white. As regulators, we live in the evolving Grey Zone. Legally,
requisite skills to be a chiropractor have changed as diagnostic
imaging has supplanted X-ray, as research demonstrates the efficacy of certain
clinical applications, as social values of inclusion gradually replace exclusion. Greater
sensitivities to culture, gender, race, and economic strata have become part of the
public conversation. Today’s examinations include ethics, not just the sciences and
technique.
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We invite you to join with the ICRS in the ongoing exploration of what is right, and
good, and fair, as the world of chiropractic regulation continues to unfold.






